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“For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Savior, 	
  
	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  which is Christ the Lord.”  

         Luke 2:11

Dear Supporters,

	
   We are already in the Christmas Season! May it be the most beautiful Season 
of the whole year. On these days, we remember the birthday of our Lord Jesus. This 
is what really makes it the most beautiful Season. Christ came from Heaven to save 
us! What glorious news! May we share this news to all that come to our home to 
celebrate this occasion. Many people still do not know the One for Whom this festivity 
is made. Let us tell them about Him.	
  

We want first of all to express our gratitude for your faithfulness in your prayers 
and financial support throughout this year of 2015. We try to always be conscious 
that your support does not come to us by an easy way, but rather out of sacrifice and 
purpose. So, we want to say a big thanks to all of you that are sacrificially giving for 
the Spaniards’ sake. Spain needs the Lord, and you are ready to help them. Praise 
the Lord! Also, we want to acknowledge the many Christmas gifts you have sent to 
us. Thank you very much for your love toward us.  

Merry Christmas to all of you, dear people!

Have a very blessed New Year of 2016, and may the Lord come before this 
next year is ended!

With our hearts full of gratitude to our Lord and to you,

The Sanchez Family


